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Recent Events

Congrats Steve Berthiaume on winning Unit 91’s Valentine’s Day Raffle!

Spring is getting ready to be sprung…or at least I am 

hopeful.  And we are looking to put a little spring in our 

step.  On March 28th, Unit 91 will be hosting a walk and 

roll around the Legion’s neighborhood to honor those 

community members who show their patriotism by flying 

our amazing American Flag or has or is currently enlisted 

in the military.  We will be taking off  from Post 91 at 1:00 

pm to hang ‘We Noticed’ door hangers and returning by 

3:00 pm (of  course you are free to depart the group at any 

time).  This is a family affair so we hope everyone will join 

us in showing our appreciation.

What’s Up Unit 91?

Have you ever wondered what happens to the blue bin 

recycling once it leaves your house?  Well you are in 

luck; Recycle Rhonda has scheduled a private, behind 

the scenes tour of  the Materials Recovery Facility 

(MRF) just for Post 91 members!  Please contact 

Rhonda Mace to sign-up; space is limited.  Email: 

rmace@cswd.net or call 872-8100 X211.

And you get to don cool hardhats and safety vests to 

boot!  Fun will be had by all.

A huge thanks to all our meal volunteers, new and old.  We appreciate you.

mailto:rmace@cswd.net


Unit 91 Calendar of Events

3/8/20 Bingo!

3/18/20 Meeting

3/19/20 Dinner- Mac & Cheese w/Ham

3/28/19 Americanism Walk

4/1/20        Lottery Raffle Begins

4/5/20 Breakfast

4/9/20 Recycling Center Tour

4/12/20 Bingo!

4/15/20       Lottery Raffle Drawing

4/15/20       Voting for Officers/Meeting

4/16/20 Dinner-Meatloaf

With spring coming, so are elections! If  you’re interested in 

running for an Auxiliary office or have questions about any office, 

please reach out to Deb V. or any of  the current or past officers. 

Sign-Up sheets are posted by the coffee station at the Post. Your 

leadership is appreciated.

NOTE: Voting will be by ballot this year.  Ballots will be counted 

directly after the pole closes and new officers will be announced 

during the meeting following voting.

More Unit News

Look who showed up for Unit 91’s 
Sunday Bingo!  You just never know 
who will walk through that door for 
bingo.  Speaking of  bingo…if  you 
have ever had a hankering to call 
bingo numbers, now is your chance 
to make dreams come true.  The 
Unit’s famed and beloved bingo 
caller, Gary, will be retiring next 
month so we are in need to fill his 
shoes.  Interested: let Rhonda know: 
rhowdymace@gmail.com. 

Friday Live Music Time Change
Do you like to get down and boogie 
to the live music at Post 91 on Friday 
nights? Starting March 6, 2020 live 
music will be held from 6 PM until 
10 pm.

Lineup
3/6 Hitmen
3/13 Nottingham
3/20 Incahoots
3/27 Jolly Rogers

Members pay nothing…so get those 
memberships up to date!  Non-
members pay $5!

Date: April 15th
Time: 11:00 am - 5:30 pm
Location: Post 91

mailto:rhowdymace@gmail.com


March
Pamela Conant

Patricia Dever

Patricia Blair

Charlene Greene

Veronica Martel

Lynn Metcalf

Rosalie Larose

Ashlee Brownell

Michelle Pariseau

Donna Sweeney

Susan Mitchell

Connie Lozell

Donna Maxwell

Cindy Sweeney

Joanne Goyette

Rhonda Mace

Catherine Renaudette

Nancy Turner

Misty Woodard

Mary Denault

Jean Dillman

Mary Paule Hill

Carole Ploof

February
Kathryn Cayia

Annmarie Klein

Bonnie Keller

Shelly Roberts

Christine Sprout

Yvonne Schraml

Beverly Senna

Sharon Loiselle

Diane Casey

Gail Litchfield

Gail Maynard

Eileen Quigley

Lana Spencer

Davilyn Bourne

Mary Dusablon

Theresa Trepanier

Marcie Caulfield

Jeannette Leo

Mary Robie

Savanna Comstock

Christine Jarvis

Lea Rideout

Jessica Blanchard-Patenaude

Donna Farnsworth

Brenda Kelley

Victoria Lafountain

Robin Wescott

Judy Bilodeau

Agnes Ruth Castle

Robin Kane

Carolyn Bessette
Patricia Nowak

Barbara I Lemay

Have a superb 

celebration and do 

something kind for 

yourself.  I know I 

will be.  



15-19 Years of Service  
Mary Berthiaume  
Yvette Blair
Barbara Bushaw  
Kathy Cayia
BarbaraChandler-Spina  
Nancy Conner
Kelly Cota  
Mildred Couture  
Mary Denault  
Eileen Dulmer  
Jill Farringer
Nicole Jarvis  
Janet Lane  
Linda Langlois  
Sharon Leggett
DeborahLockwood
Corrine Myers  
Karenlee O'Connell  
Laura Packard  
Carol Redmond  
Joan Robertson  
Deanna Savard
Judy Soutiere  
Marcy Soutiere  
Kathleen Thomas  
Haley Titus  
Margaret Trayah  
Jane Tylenda  
Susan Viens  
Linda Walker  
Louise Zdiuch

10-14 Years of Service  
Lorraine Alexander  
Joanne Anderson  
Betty Barber
Claire Beaudoin  
Martha Benway  
Beverly Bronson  
Shirley Bunnell
Betty  
Lisa

Carrier  
Chandler

Pamela Conant
Elaine  
JoAnn  
Anna  
Irene

Cota  
DeForge  
Dennis  
Derby

PatriciaDever
Jill  
Judy  
Yvette  
Jane

Duell  
Fitzpatrick  
Gilligan  
Gilmond

VirginiaGiroux  
Cathe Giroux  
Judy Hayes  
Sondra Hill  
Brianna Jarvis  
Gabrielle Jarvis
BarbaraJoachim  
Bonnie Keller  
Kathryn Kershner
Annmarie Klein  
Jeanne Knowlton  
Joan LaFromboise  
Sandy  LaMothe
Dorothy Larmay
Karen  
June  
Krista  
Elaine  
Vicki

Lavigne  
Lee  
Lothrop  
Mackenzie  
Maple

VictoriaMayette

10-14 Years of Service
Danielle Mayo  
Denise Miller  
Tabitha Myers  
Tierra Myers  
Karen O'Neill  
Donna Perretta
Robyn
Shelly
Diane

Robar  
Roberts  
Ruhl

Rutledge  
Sainz

BarbaraRussell  
Margaret  
Katherine
Nancy Savoy  
Yvonne Schraml  
Beverly Senna

Tammy Shortsleeve  
Nancy Shumski  
TheresaSmart  
Janice  Spencer
Christine Sprout  
June Studley  
Sandra Thurston
KathrynTrudell  
Phyllis White  
Laurie Young  
Beverly Zivitski

Thank you all for your continued support and dedication to the 

American Legion Auxiliary Unit 91.


